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Cub Scouts prep for the Derby 
 

January’s meeting was abuzz with activity as we lended a 

hand to Cub Scout Troop 33 in their preparation for an 

upcoming pinewood derby.  With 10 Webelos attending, 

some with one than one car to prepare from a raw block, it 

was a busy meeting.  The Guild donated packs of art paint 

and brushes for the scouts to take home at the end. 
 

Thanks to all members in making it fun for everyone.  Special 

thanks to Chuck Skelly and Wayne Scholtz for running the 

bandsaws, John Schneeweis on the spindle sander, and 

Jeremy Noblitt with hand files and rasps. 
 

It certainly seems that making things with your hands and 

wood is still alive and well in the Scout’s DNA.   Good luck 

at the derby and we look forward to seeing you at a guild 

meeting in 2026! 
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Troop 33 and their cars… wheels and paint next! 
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Rich Libera K-cup holder made 

from leftover scraps of Corian.  Rich 

used his standard tools to cut and 

plane, and used epoxy on the joints. 

Jim Kirkbride opened up the scouts’ 

eyes that great wood can be found in 

the firewood pile, and grabbed their 

attention with the beauty of a spalted 

wood turning of his.  After handling the 

turned ring, one of the scouts asked 

“this is really wood?” 

Our treasurer, Jeremy Noblitt, is now 

collecting 2019 dues ($35). 
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NEXT MEETING IS WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 20TH  

 WEATHER PERMITTING, CHUCK SKELLY WILL (FINALLY) DEMONSTRATE HIS 

KREG BEADED-FACE-FRAME MACHINE SETUP. 

 JEREMY WILL COLLECT DUES. 
 

-HAVE THOUGHTS ON TOPICS?   

 Drop an email: delawarewoodworkersguild@gmail.com 
 

- WE WELCOME ALL WOODWORKERS: NOVICE TO EXPERT. 

- MEETINGS ARE EVERY 3RD WEDNESDAY AT WOODCRAFT IN NEW CASTLE 

 

 

2019 Meetings 

Feb 20 Mar 20 Apr 17 May 15 June 19 
July 17 Aug 21 Sept 18 Oct 16 Nov 20 Dec 18 

 
 
 

Delaware Woodworkers Guild: 38 Jay Drive, New Castle, DE 19720 
 

Benefactors of the Guild: 

Please keep our friends in mind when you make purchases 
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